From: glennweiner@att.net [mailto:glennweiner@att.net]
Sent: Tuesday, May 12, 2009 10:07 PM

To: EBSA, E-OHPSCA - EBSA

Subject: Reimbursement for Behavioral Health

[ would like to support eeg biofeedback (also called neurofeedback)
being supported in the upcoming regulations. This is a very helpful way
to help patients with a variety of brain based problems (e.g. ADHD,
Mood or Anxiety Disorders, Seizure Disorders, etc.) Itis a clinically
effective, and cost effective option for patients that is rarely reimbursed
by insurance companies, thus it ends up being an option for only a
smaller percentage of patients who could benefit from this.

Respectfuly,

Glenn Weiner, Ph.D.

Dominion Behavioral Healthcare
703 N. Courthouse Road, Suite #101
Richmond, VA 23236

(804)794-4482 (804)379-7578 (Fax)
glennweiner@gmail.net

www.BiofeedbackForTheBrain.com



